
                                    

Catford Wanderers Sports Club: AGM 2022 

The section is into full swing now, having completed pre-season and all teams are well on 
the way to league and cup fixtures being played. Having made the decision to disband the 
Sunday 1st team, we have made some very good additions to the club via long term private 
lets. The section has continued to make excellent progress on its grant claim applications 
with the FA and football foundation. As a result of this we have secured the following grants, 
which benefit the entire club.  

 Pitch investment fund: £6,400 per year for a 6-year term (£38,400) 
 Perimeter fencing fund: £12,000 
 Replacement goal fund: £2,000 
 Barclays community sport fund £500 

So, as a total the section has managed to create over £50,000 of additional funding for the 
improvement of our facilities. Investment work has already begun, with a more structured 
approach to improving our facilities with the support of our grounds team.  

Saturday Vets  

The team continue to be in division 2 Southern Veterans league and have had a positive 
start to the season. They are currently recruiting new players to join after releasing some 
players at the beginning of this season.  

 

Saturday Old boys  

With it only being this team’s second season since forming and having been promoted two 
divisions this year, they have had a strong start to the season.  

 



                                    

Catford Wanderers Sports Club: AGM 2022 

Sunday Vets  

Having lost several players to a local side, they have been working hard to introduce new 
members to the club to join the team. They continue to play friendlies in the local area.  

Catford Wanderers Academy  

Their fixtures have begun and added to the overall fixture matrix. They continue to use the 
club facilities as normal.  

Guest teams 

Sanco (Sunday’s) 

Games have been scheduled within our fixture matrix. Having spoken with the management 
team, they are very happy at our club and are keen to remain for the long term.  

FC Elmstead (Sunday’s) 

They are a men’s adult side, playing in the local Bromley & Orpington league. Having met 
with their management team, they have committed to the use of the ground for this season. 
They are very pleased with the set up and conditions.  

Lewisham Tigers (Sunday’s) 

They are a well-established local youth (U15) side. Much like the other private lets, they are 
very happy with the set-up, having moved in from playing park football. They are also 
committed for the season. 

College exhibition games (Mid-week) 

Jarrad & Keith (who run the academy teams) have requested the hire for Friday’s around 
once a month for a local academy exhibition match. This has already begun, with the first 
game being in early October.  

 

 


